
REALTORS GIVING BACK!! 
OABR COAT & WINTER CLOTHING DRIVE 

The OABR is Hosting a City Wide Realtor Open House Blitz! 

Signs will be available to promote your open house for the weekend of  

November 6th & 7th in conjunction with your open house being a drop off 

point for coats & new or nearly new winter clothing. 
There will be media coverage promoting this event so please do your part 

and make this wonderful event a success. 
 

This will be followed by a reception at the OABR building on Wednesday 

November 10th from 1-6 with food & drinks and a drop off 

point for you to bring your items collected at your open houses. 

Please contact your broker for  promotional signs for this 

event! 

REALTORS® GIVING BACK!!
Omaha Area Board of REALTORS®  

Coat & Winter Clothing Drive
November 1st - 20th  

at area real estate offices
culminating with a city-wide REALTOR® 

Open House Blitz November 12th - 20th
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REALTORS GIVING BACK!! 
OABR COAT & WINTER 

CLOTHING DRIVE 
The OABR is Hosting a City Wide Realtor Open House Blitz! 

Signs will be available to promote your open house for the weekend of  
November 6th & 7th in conjunction with your open house being a drop off 
point for coats & new or nearly new winter clothing. 

There will be media coverage promoting this event so please do your part 
and make this wonderful event a success. 

 

This will be followed by a reception at the OABR building on Wednesday 
November 10th from 1-6 with food & drinks and a drop off 
point for you to bring your items collected at your open houses. 

Please contact your broker for  promotional signs for this 
event! 

OMAHA
AREA BOARD OF

REALTORS®

Questions?  Contact Donna Shipley 
at DShipley@OABR.com  

or 402-619-5551.

Omaha Area Board of REALTORS®Coat & Winter Clothing Drive(New or Gently Used Please)Offi cial Drop Site Here @OPEN HOUSE This Weekend!
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The OABR Social Events Forum invites you to participate in the 2nd Annual 
OABR Winter Coat & Clothing Drive.  In addition, an area-wide Open House Blitz 
will occur November 12 & 13 and 19 & 20, 2011. 

Participating real estate offices and each OPEN HOUSE will be a drop off  
location.  Promotional yard signs for your open house will be available prior to the 
Open House Blitz either from your broker or the OABR office.
 
Donated clothing will be split among five  
local recipients:
  •  Open Door Mission
  •  Project Wee Care 
  •  Omaha Schools Foundation
  •  Stephen Center
  •  Sarpy County Community Services 
 
On Monday & Tuesday, November 21st & 22nd, following the REALTOR® Open House 
Blitz weekends, there will be a drop-off reception from 1 to 5 p.m. at the OABR  
education center, refreshments provided.


